
   

 

     

     

    

           

 

                  

         

 

  

 

  

 
   

     
 
 

      
    

 
 

 
       

 

 
 

   
 

       

 
                             

                  

 

     

     

    

           

 

 

   

  

            

  

 

  

  

 

Jayne Ackroyd 

Subject: FW: 22/35765/FUL - eot 

From: Mark Jackson/GBR <mark.jackson@cushwake.com> 

S nt: 07 July 2022 13:04 

To: Vanessa Blake <vblake@staffordbc.gov.uk> 

Subj ct: RE: 22/35765/FUL - Former University Halls Of Residence, Weston Road 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 

recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Extension agreed 

Kind Regards 

Mark Jackson MRTPI 
Partner, Planning, Development & Strategic Advisory 

Direct: +44 (0)121 697 7227 
Mobile: 07921 499854 
mark.jackson@cushwake.com 

Midlands 
1 Colmore Square, Birmingham, B4 6AJ, UK 

Regulated by RICS 

Facebook | LinkedIn | Twitter | YouTube 

You may have received my email at a time that does not match your typical working hours. We work flexibly at Cushman & Wakefield, and many people are 

part of global teams; please do not feel obliged to respond at a time that’s inconvenient for you. 

From: Vanessa Blake <vblake@staffordbc.gov.uk> 

S nt: 07 July 2022 12:41 

To: Mark Jackson/GBR <mark.jackson@cushwake.com> 

Subj ct: RE: 22/35765/FUL - Former University Halls Of Residence, Weston Road 

Morning Mark, 

Please could we agree an extension of time until Friday 29th July? 

Thanks, 

Vanessa 
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Vanessa Blake | Senior Planning Officer 

Stafford Borough Council | Civic Centre | Riverside | Stafford | ST16 3AQ 

01785 619524 | vblake@staffordbc.gov.uk | www.staffordbc.gov.uk 

Information you supply to us via email will be dealt with in line with data protection legislation. We 

will use your information to enable us to fulfil our duties in relation to your enquiry. To that end, 

where the law allows, your information may be shared with relevant departments within the 

council, and with other authorities and organisations where required. Stafford Borough Council is 

the data controller for any personal information you provide. For more information on your data 

protection rights relating to the service to which your email relates, please visit 

www.staffordbc.gov.uk/PrivacyNotice 
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